
Chair’s Report September 2023 
 
Key successes from the past year 
Wroxton Bake Off 
Christmas Cards 
Santa Float 
Christmas Gift Fair 
Christmas Fair 
Discos 
Non-uniform including Break the Rules day 
Rags2Riches 
Coronation memorabilia 
Summer fete 
Pre-loved uniform 
Easter bingo 
Ice-pop Friday 
Facebook page 
Volunteer list 
 
Demonstrate how the PTA has benefited pupils 
Year 6 leavers hoodies 
Year 6 party 
Bookmark to mark coronation of King Charles 
Large play equipment 
 
Thank those who went the extra mile 
Thank you to Kerri who has been treasurer for many years now and co-chair 
for 2 years.  
Thank you to each committee member who has supported events and/or 
carried out work before and after. We really do share the load and support 
each other.  
 
Reveal what’s planned for the year 
Play equipment is due to be installed in October!! 
Supporting the development of OPAL 
 
 
Explain how people can get involved and list any specific skills that are needed. 
We are seeking a new treasurer.  
Need to expand our volunteer list and make links with the EYFS parents. 


